
 

Marco Island Men’s Senior Softball Board of Director Members presents a 
five hundred dollar donation to Vitas Hospice Healthcare in memory of past 
league members and spouses from the league’s 50/50 proceeds. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
  
(Left to Right) Bill Kaschube, Michele Sanguinetti DelGrippo Vitas Case Manager, Bill Shurina, 
John Remhoff,  Kellee Ratliffe Vitas General Manager, Tom Angelo, Sally Griffin Vitas 
Representative, Ron Irwin, Bill Moors, Chuck Reich. 

 


